

## **MOMENTS OF MEMORY FORM**

At each Annual Convention, members of the Michigan United Conservation Clubs who have recently passed away are recognized in the Convention Book and in a short ceremony.

If you are interested in having your MUCC members recognized, please fill out the following information on MUCC member(s) from your club who have passed away since the 2023 Annual Convention. Please return the form to MUCC Headquarters no later than January 29, 2024 in order for their name(s) to be included in the Convention Book. Names returned after this date will NOT be included in the Convention Book, however, they may be read during the ceremony time set aside on the agenda.

## Mail or email this form to:

MUCC Moments of Memory P.O. Box 30235 Lansing, Michigan 48909 swindom@mucc.org

Club Name:	
Your Name:	
Phone:	Email Address:
	Name(s) of Member(s) to be remembered:
	PLEASE TYPE OR PRINT CLEARLY
1	
5	
8	